
 
 

 

  

https://forms.gle/1EGm75KND1N9aJZV7 

Share your thoughts about ECCE Leadership 

opment My name is Andrea Weidele. I am in the process of completing my PhD in Education at 

URI/RIC.  I am currently seeking participants for my study on early childhood care and 

education (ECCE) leadership development. The aim of this study is to gain ECCE program 

leaders’ perspective on supports and barriers they have experienced in their leadership 

development.  

Participation in this study would include a review of your professional development record (a 

list of approved trainings you have taken) and two approximately 90-minute interviews. 

During the first interview you will be asked to draw a visual representation or timeline of 

your leadership journey.  For the second interview, you will be asked to bring two photos that 

you have taken or images that you have found that represent how you see yourself as a 

leader now and how you saw yourself as a leader when you first began in this role. Interviews 

can be virtual or in person at your convenience. All study participants will receive two $25 gift 

cards. 

This research has been approved by the University of Rhode Island Institutional Review Board. 

Questions regarding this study can be addressed to; me, Andrea Weidele, at (401) 339-1702, 

or aweidele@uri.edu; or Principal Investigator, Kathy Peno, at (401) 523-1477, 

Kgugs@uri.edu. 

If you are interested in participating and/or learning more, please scan QR code and 

complete the 1-minute interest survey.  

 
Scan QR code or click link 

for survey. 

Your Voice Matters! SCAN 

https://forms.gle/1EGm75KND1N9aJZV7 
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